http://www.aphis.usda.gov/vs/sfp

Swine Futures Project Is Online!

Point your Web browser to the URL above and surf the
new Swine Futures Project (SFP) page on the Internet. Our
Website contains an overview of SFP objectives and provides a
way for you to tell us your views on health issues important to
the U.S. pork industry. Our Website is relevant to any
organization or individual who works in the industry and is
interested in swine health.

What Is SFP?

SFP was created to protect and improve the health of the
national swine herd, support production of high-quality pork,
and promote access to international markets. The Project
brings together representatives from the pork industry and the
U.S. Department of Agriculture’s (USDA) Animal and Plant
Health Inspection Service (APHIS) in a collaborative effort to
identify future industry health service needs and to determine
how those needs should be addressed.

Important Survey Announcement

Attention: producers, swine practitioners, and
government animal health officials. Please take a moment to
share your opinions with us regarding future quality
assurance, onfarm certification, and monitoring and
surveillance priorities. Just visit our Website and follow the
links to complete the simple “point-and-click” surveys on
these important topics. Please help us to gauge which
upcoming swine health issues should receive the greatest
attention from industry and government. Thank you in
advance for sharing your opinion with us!

If you do not have access to an Internet service provider
and would like a copy of the survey or a brochure on the
Swine Futures Project, contact

USDA, APHIS

Swine Futures Project

4700 River Road, Unit 43

Riverdale, MD 20737-1231
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